
Nevile & Langar Ward news 

Whats happening in Hickling & Hickling Pastures, Upper 
Broughton, Kinoulton, Langar, Colston Bassett and Owthorpe 

 

 
A summer of fun in the Ward 

 
Langar had a 9 day festival of fun with 18 events – a family picnic with country games, village 

photo at Langar Hall and Nigel's history play to end the festival plus the Unicorn's Head Langar's 
300th year celebrations!  
 

Colston Bassett - What a truly old fashioned village fete was held on 2
nd

 July stepping back 

into the past– the old fashioned games, dog racing with a betting tote and eclectic assortment of 
runners was a big attraction and believe it or not, I looked round and despite lots of young children 
and teenagers being present, there was not a single mobile phone in site. It really was a day from 
the past. 
 

Hickling are looking forward to another great Scarecrow weekend on 9
th
 & 10

th
 September 

and this year and a busy Church Fete on the 22
nd

 & 23
rd
 July. 

  

Kinoulton saw an evening of light classical music in the Church accompanied by strawberries 

and fizz and for those who prefer something ‘heavier’ there will be the Big Night in on Saturday 8
th
 

July. 
 

Owthorpe are having a multi cultural year with an Irish Themed luncheon in June and an 

Italian evening on 15
th
 July. 

 

Upper Broughton - it’s been a wonderful year for Strawberries and Upper Broughton 

provided a profusion of strawberries and cream for their picnic on the green on 2
nd

 July (sorry 
Upper Broughton I can’t be everywhere.  I was in Colston this year) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100003535410714&fref=mentions
https://www.facebook.com/UnicornsHeadLangar/?fref=mentions


BRIDGFORD HALL  -  
Rushcliffe are proud to announce - Back by popular demand  

West Bridgford's premier wedding venue  
 

 
  
After extensive refurbishment has taken place and with the help of Heritage 
Lottery funding, and £800,000 provided by Rushcliffe Borough Council, the Grade 
II listed Bridgford Hall has opened its doors once again. It is both as a registration 
office with two ceremony rooms and an aparthotel. It will have accommodation for 
up to 22 guests in superb suites, any of which can act as a magnificent bridal 
suite. 
 
RUSHCLIFFE GOOD NEWS :  
 
PLANNING 
 
Following a review of planning procedure earlier in the year it has been decided to 
reduce the number of Councillors sitting on the group, change the name from 
Development Control to Planning committee and allow public speaking on 
applications as well as Ward representation. 
 
COMPOSITING & RECYCLING 
 
We continue to be the top performer across Nottinghamshire.  Well done the 
Rushcliffe residents and those in the Nevile & Langar Ward.  Don’t forget if you 
are overwhelmed with green prunings and grass mowings following the recent 
rains you can always have an extra green bin 
 
Extra grey bin – If you are a family of 4 with 2 children in nappies you may qualify 
for an extra grey nappy bin. Nappies are not to go in the blue bins.  
 
HOMELESSNESS  
 
242 people were prevented from becoming homeless in Rushcliffe. An amazing 
success story exceeding all targets.  
 
If you have any issues you wish to discuss or planning applications you need help 
with please don’t hesitate to contact me: 
 

Cllr. Tina Combellack  
Cllr.t.combellack@rushcliffe.gov.uk 


